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Subject Winter Holiday Guidelines

As we approach the holiday season Human Resource Services provides 
guidelines on Winter Holiday dates, reassignments, energy 
conservation, and other important information.

To access this year's memorandum, please access  the Human Resource 
Services website at  http://www.stonybrook.edu/hr , click on the red 
Winter Reminders stamp and select either the Research Foundation or 
State Memorandum.




